                                                                                        July 18, 2002

Dear                   :

Thank you so much for applying to serve as a volunteer staff with our 2002 Youth Leadership Forum (YLF).  This year, we had many more applicants than available positions.  As you may know, we select each year’s staff depending on varying factors, including our need for diverse representation and the specific disabilities and needs of the student delegates attending. We truly appreciate your commitment to YLF and encourage you to apply again next year.

We certainly hope you will still be able to join us as a guest at the 2002 YLF Mentor Luncheon.  It will be held Wednesday, July 31, 2002, 12:00 noon until 2:00 p.m., at the Sheraton Grand Hotel, Magnolia Room, 1230 J Street, Sacramento.  If you can attend, please contact Shayn Anderson at (916) 653-5108 or sanderso@edd.ca.gov by Wednesday, July 24.  Our YLF is dependent on the commitment of dedicated volunteers such as you, and we look forward to working with you in the future.  Thanks again.

Sincerely,  

Catherine Kelly Baird

Executive Director

